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PRINCE GEORGE’'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

~ PRINCE ™

Rushern L. Baker, 1l
County Executive

January 27, 2016

The Honorable Derrick Leon Davis
Chairman

Prince George's County Council
County Administration Building
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772

Dear Chairman Davis:

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a Bill that will amend semi-public
swimming pool supervision requirements for hotels and motels located in Prince George’s
County. The County has more stringent regulations of swimming pools than the State requires.
Given the difficult economic conditions in the hotel industry in recent years, this legislation will
provide for the safety of residents using State approved requirements, and remove burdensome
and unnecessary costs.

The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated. Should you
have any questions or concerns, please contact my office or Kenneth Battle, Intergovernmental
Affairs Manager, Office of the County Executive, at (301) 952-5827.

Sincerely,

Rushern L. Baker, III
County Executive
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